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                        WE “GET TO” SERVE  

  
  
 

 
 

GOVERNOR’S NIGHT AND CHRISTMAS PARTY 
Our Governor’s Night and Christmas Party will be held on Thursday, 
December 2nd.  Our Governor is Governor Judy Herrala.  This will be a 
potluck meal.  Social hour begins at 6:30 p.m. with the meal at 7:00 p.m.  
We will also have a gift exchange (which is optional) up to a value of 
$15.00.  Men bring a gift for a man and ladies bring a gift for a lady.  
Spouses and significant others are invited.  We hope to see you there! 

 
 
Pictured is 1st Vice President Lion Craig presenting a 
$4000.00 check from the Maple Lake and Howard Lake 
Lions Clubs to the food shelf in Waverly to help with the 
upcoming holidays. 

 

 

 

PEACE POSTERS 
Thank you to Kristi Main, art teacher at HLWW 
school, for again helping our Club with the Peace 
Poster Contest.  This year’s theme was “We Are All 

Connected”.  Pictured is Lion President Gary with 
our winners who are Tamara – 2nd place and Hazel – 
1st place.  Hazel’s Peace Poster was sent to Governor 
Judy to be judged at the District level.  
Congratulations!  

 

 

MEETINGS 

Our first meeting in December will be held on Thursday, December 2nd.  Social hour starts at 6:30 p.m. with a 
Potluck Meal at 7:00 p.m. This is also our Governor’s Night and Christmas Party. We will have a gift exchange up to 
$15.00.  This is optional.  Men bring a gift for a man and ladies bring a gift for a lady. Spouses and significant others 
are invited.   Our second meeting in December will be held on Thursday, December 16th.   Social hours starts at 6:30 
p.m. We will have hors d’oeuvres at 7:00 p.m. and have a short meeting.  After our short meeting, we will play 
BINGO!  Spouses and significant others are invited to attend our fun night.  See you there!    
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Lions’ Donation 
Pictured is Lion President Gary presenting our Lions’ donation to Joanie Lasiuk, 
representing KLKR, Broadcasting and Media Production Company at Howard Lake 
Waverly Winsted Schools. 
 

MEAT RAFFLE 
The meat raffle is in full swing on Saturday’s at Troubles Bar and Restaurant. 
Anyone that is available to help, please show up around 2:30 to start setting up. The 
meat raffle starts at 3:00.  
 

BREAKFAST WITH SANTA AND SILENT SANTA IS CANCELLED  
With Covid on the rise and no chairperson for the Breakfast, we will not be holding the Breakfast or the Silent Santa 
Program.   
 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY to the Howard Lake Lion members who are celebrating their birthdays 

in December: Mallory Hass (1), Joyce Thorson (2), and Harvey Krohn (3). 
 
Happy belated Birthday to Lion Vern Lemke – November 16. Omitted from last month’s newsletter. 
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LINKS  
Lions International – www.lionsclubs.org                
Multiple District 5M- www.lionsmd5m.org  
District 5M-7 - www.e-district.org/sites/5m7/ 
5M7 Gram newsletter - http://www.e-district.org/sites/5m7/page-8.php 
Click the link below to subscribe to receive the 5M7Gram by email – 
https://5m7.us20.list-
manage.com/subscribe?u=5508d8db2f8fa2e79810ebf0a&id=6e0038ed6a                                     
Howard Lake Lions Club – www.hllions.org      

 
                                                                                                                       
Pictured (left) is former Howard Lake                                                         
Lion Charles Engels. Lion Charles was 
recognized in his club, the Palisade Lions 
Club, for bringing in two new members.  
Congratulations Lion Charles! 


